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CALDWELL FIRE DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: July 9, 2024 

 

Temperatures will be in the triple digits this week, with excessive heat warnings. Caldwell Fire, 

in partnership with Caldwell Parks and Recreation, will help with these conditions over the next 

three days by using our engine hose to cool off the community.  

Crews will visit three different City of Caldwell Parks today through Thursday, from 4. -5 p.m.   

July 9 - Luby Park  

July 10 - Brothers Park  

July 11 - Memorial Park  

Come and beat the heat with us!  
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